
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: All Community and Voluntary Agency staff  

 

Public Health Agency 

12-22 Linenhall Street 

BELFAST  

BT2 8BS 

Website: www.publichealth.hscni.net  

 

13 September 2023 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Covid-19 Vaccination of client-facing staff employed in HSC-
contracted Services with the Community and Voluntary Sector  
 
The COVID-19 booster and flu vaccine programme will begin on 18th 
September 2023.  Both vaccines are available for client-facing frontline 
staff HSC workers and we encourage all eligible groups to avail of both 
vaccinations.  I wish to confirm that Community and Voluntary Sector 
staff, in a client-facing role are included in frontline staff HSC workers. 
 
Frontline staff HSC workers can attend for their vaccinations at any local 
participating Community Pharmacy or at a Trust clinic. Appointments to 
any Trust clinic can be booked via booking platform.  
 
For further details please visit: Get a COVID-19 vaccination in Northern 
Ireland | nidirect  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Louise Herron 
Deputy Director of Public Health 

http://www.publichealth.hscni.net/
https://vaccinations.covid-19.hscni.net/location-search
https://vaccinations.covid-19.hscni.net/booking/date-of-birth
https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/articles/get-covid-19-vaccination-northern-ireland
https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/articles/get-covid-19-vaccination-northern-ireland

